DADA
GROUP

Date: 10/03/2022

To whom concern

This letter constitutes an official recommendation Letter for Mr. Nidal Awartany
who served as an IT business consultant at Dada Group since 2016.

Mr. Nidal is an excellent |T business consultant, who possess professional skills and
outstanding ability of collecting information and developing customers reports and
charts to give a very helpful recommendation for our Company.

We also found out that Mr. Nidal has strong group communication skills, which are
very useful in his business consulting career, and his professional and refined
approach makes his work much more valuable to clients.

Mr. Nidal was always innovative with the applications he recommends; he was the
mzin reason why our Company has improved ax 2012 system.

Dad/aﬁa for Traﬂe and Investment
eputy Eener%anager
Salim El Dada/ - |

i

; .
Juswiisand( g apes)] dNOHOD
_Jo4 dnois) epeQ VUHI‘JD

+062 6 556 1646/ 556 1647
info@dadaelectric.com

" Mecea st. Building 256
P.0 .BoX 961645
Aamman 11196 jordan

facebook: dadagroup.jo
www.dadagroup.jo



